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Class III students of St. Cecilia’s Public School celebrated Annual Cultural Presentation with 100% mass 

participation of all students on 15th and 16th October 2019. Class III A and III B presented WISDOM 

REIGNS SUPREME – A RHAPSODY while Class III C and D presented MYSTICAL LAND OF ARABIA _ 

MUSICAL PANOPLY. The day witnessed the benign presence of Madam Manager Mrs. R Bhumra, 

Madam Principal Mrs. Inderpreet, Academic Advisor Mr. G P Sharma, Special invitee Principals from 

CBSE Hub of Learning Cluster from various Government schools, Co-ordinators and dear parents.  

Entailing the formal welcome of the guests by the students as they presented green saplings to 

dignitaries as a gesture to save environment, the programme commenced with a scintillating invocation 

and unfurled with seeking divine blessings of Lord Almighty by the music choir. The melodious singers 

also welcomed the dignitaries and the parents with a refreshing welcome song. The students performed 

their roles with vibrancy and life was propelled into magnificent and reverberating celebrations on the 

stage. The props and costumes added colour to the festive occasion with the synchronized dance 

movement to the foot tapping music.  Numerous misconceptions and confusing switches and 

misunderstandings were skillfully etched by the students in Wisdom reign Supremes as it depicted the 



moral that one must be alert and vigil before drawing any conclusions. The bonanza was based on the 

story – The Sky is falling. Also the need of a green environment and saying No to Plastic were ideas 

effectively portrayed by the students. The next day cultural presentation of Mystical Land of Arabia based 

on the famous fable Ali Baba and Forty Thieves laid emphasis on the need to be honest, upright and 

brave. The evil of greed was depicted as one of the biggest vices. The astounding visual treat enthralled 

every spectator present. The parents were joyous and proud as they witnessed the fabulous 

accomplishments of their wards. 

Madam Manager blessed the gathering with her appreciating words. She applauded the commendable 

efforts and participation of the students and the staff. Madam Principal extended her gratitude to the 

parents for their never ending support and co-operation. She also congratulated the students for their 

magnificent performance. She also talked about the need of a clean environment and wished everyone a 

Green Cracker free Deepawali. 


